METRCTLINK

COMMUNITY NOTICE

Visit metrolinkirains.com/community

WHAT: Nighftime Railroad Improvement Work

WHERE: On the Orange County Line in the City of Anaheim
WHEN: Tuesday, May 27 until Saturday, June 28

MORE INFORMATION:

To keep train service safe and reliable, Metrolink crews will be doing preliminary
work, consisting of moving dirt, to replace a signal house near the railroad
tracks and east Wihelmina Street in the City of Anaheim.

Night Work Schedule

Weeknights - Monday-Friday:
. Tuesday, May 27 until Saturday, June 28 starting from 9 p.m. to 8 a.m.

During this maintenance work, we anticipate the following impacts:

. Noise and dust from equipment backup alarms and heavy
machinery
« Lights from light towers and/or on-frack equipment

Please know our team is working to minimize any disruption to the adjacent
communities and businesses. We apologize in advance for any
inconvenience this may cause.

Any trains that operate through the area will do so according to the Quiet
Zone standards as required by federal law. Residents may hear trains
operating during this time. A train will blow its horn if a person or vehicle is on
or near the tracks.

To receive information in Chinese (Mandarin, Cantonese), Korean,
Vietnamese, Armenian or other Indo-European language please call (800)
371-5465.
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If you have questions, please contact Laurene Lopez at or at
(213) 452-0433.

*Schedule is subject to change due to weather or unforeseen circumstances*

Laurene Lopez| Metrolink Communications

213-452-0433 | communityrelations@scrra.net



mailto:lopezl@scrra.net
mailto:communityrelations@scrra.net

